
National School Games – Track And Field Championship 

2024

In total 4 students from the primary level participated in the 
National School Games Track and Field 2024 on 7th May 
2024.  Despite challenging weather conditions, our students 
demonstrated remarkable dedication and sportsmanship 
throughout the competition. 

Shafy and Xiao Wen was in the Junior Division while Jotham
and Hannah in the Senior Division.  The students' early 
arrival and unwavering perseverance truly exemplify their 
commendable dedication to athletics. Well done everyone! 
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